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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR PRESENTING A DECLARATION TO APPEAR IN THE MINUTES OF THE MEETING THAT CONSIDERED THE DRAFT RESOLUTION “PERSONS WHO HAVE DISAPPEARED AND ASSISTANCE TO MEMBERS OF THEIR FAMILIES”
PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES 
Note No. OEA-195/08

May 23, 2008

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in your capacity as Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States, to refer to the draft resolution “Persons Who Have Disappeared and Assistance to Members of Their Families,” to be considered by the General Assembly at its thirty-eighth regular session, which will be held in the Republic of Colombia in June.


In this regard, El Salvador made the announcement in a meeting of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs that it would be presenting a statement on this resolution, which the Secretariat of the CAJP said we should forward to the Permanent Council so that its full text would appear in the minutes.

I should point out that this note invalidates Note No. 186, dated May 21, 2008.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
Abigail Castro de Pérez

Ambassador

Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Michal I. King

Permanent Representative of Barbados

Chair of the Permanent Council 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.  

cc:  Secretary General
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The delegation of El Salvador presents a statement in support of this resolution, provided that its content does not affect the peace and national reconciliation agreements based on amnesties called for and negotiated by the parties to the conflict.
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